FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
August 22, 2015

Contact: Carla McQuillan
                President, National Federation of the Blind of Oregon
                (541) 653-9153

                             National Federation of the Blind of Oregon
                                          Roseburg Chapter Open House

[bookmark: _GoBack]ROSEBURG, OREGON - The National Federation of the Blind of Oregon will be holding an open house at the Roseburg Branch of the Douglas County Library on Saturday, August 22. The event will run from 3:00 – 5:00pm and is open to the public.

At our open house, we will provide information on the services that the National Federation of the Blind offers to blind and low vision people living in the state of Oregon. Light snacks and refreshments will be provided.

For more information, please contact Carla McQuillan via phone at 541-653-9153 or via email at president@nfb-oregon.org.

The National Federation of the Blind of Oregon, an affiliate of the National Federation of the Blind, has been active in changing the lives of blind Oregonians since 1971. NFB of Oregon carries out its work through chapters, divisions, and groups. These various bodies provide support, information, and resources to a wide range of professions, recreational activities, fundraising projects, and other areas related to blindness.


